Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures. 20th Hareh, 1940,

Dear S8ir,

Hessrs. im. Denny & Bros. Ltd's Yard Ho.1547

I return herewith two copies of the plan
forwarded with your letter of the l4th instant of Electrical
Bquipment proposed for the above and have to inform you
that, provided the installation be as shown thereon and to
the surveyors! satisfesction and the remaining requirements
of the 1933/39 Rules for Hlectrical Equipment be complled
with, the plan will be approved.

It is noted that plans of the lain Switchboard
will be submitted for consideration in due course.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW »




